Your Voice Matters! Take the Comprehensive School Survey

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are in the final 2 Days of the Comprehensive School Survey. We are striving for the district Goal of 80% for the Parents/Guardians portion of the Survey. The CSS is designed to gather valuable feedback from our families and help us improve our school community. Your input is essential in shaping a positive and enriching learning environment for all our students.

We currently are at 51% for completion for the Parents/Guardians portion of the CSS

Why Participate?

- Your Voice Counts: Share your thoughts on what we're doing well and where we can improve.
- Make a Difference: Your feedback directly influences school decisions and initiatives.
- Stronger School Community: Together, we can build a better school for our children.

IF we can reach our goal of 80% for Parents/Guardians, Dr. Ammerman has allowed a FREE DRESS DAY (To be communicated at a later date)

How to Participate:

https://assessment.jefferson.kyschools.us/surveyTool/cssParentLandingPage.aspx

The survey is anonymous and should take approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. Your responses are confidential and used to identify areas of strength and opportunities for growth. **Deadline to complete the CSS is March 7th, 2025**

We value your partnership in our mission to create a strong sense of belonging and culture that engages students in their learning while Expecting Greatness!

#ExpectgreaTness

Echo Trail Middle School